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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 13 April 2018 03:29 

To: 'Minister.Naughten@dccae.gov.ie'

Cc: Sheila Kelly

Subject: Housing occupation ESB issues - request from Lucan ACM

Dear Minister Naughten, 

 

The below email was sent to the Department of Housing, Planning, Community & Local Government.  We received a reply that this matter would be better dealt with by 

the Minister of Communications, Climate Action and the Environment.  Perhaps you would let me know if you are in a position to provide a reply to the members of the 

Lucan ACM in this regard. 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 
 
 

From: Barbara Reilly [mailto:breilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie]  

Sent: 13 April 2018 14:07 
To: Minister 

Cc: Sheila Kelly 
Subject: Housing occupation ESB issues - request from Lucan ACM 

 

Attn. Minister for Housing, Planning, Community & Local Government 

 

Dear Minister Murphy, 

 

At the March 2018 Lucan Area Committee Meeting (ACM), the following motion was passed by the members:- 

"That this committee requests the Chief Executive to write to the Minister Housing, Planning, Community and 

Local Government to investigate the significant delay with the ESB and the removal of overhead lines in 
Adamstown (St. Helens), which are preventing the occupation of completed housing in Adamstown. 

Below is the developer’s response to date: 

‘There is an unforeseen delay with the removal of some overhead electrical lines at St. Helens. As is now common 
practice, these overhead lines need to be removed and supply routed to the site via an underground network. 

Unfortunately, the ESB have been extremely slow in communicating a date in respect of the aforementioned and 
our construction team have sought a meeting with them to discuss the seriousness of the situation". 

Any reply will be circulated to the Members and will be available to the public by published minutes of the meeting.  Your early response would be appreciated.  

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 

 

 

Please note: 

 

 

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is 

unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 

and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been 

swept by Anti-Virus software. 

 

 

 

Is eolas faoi r?n an t-eolas at? sa r?omhphost seo agus d'fh?adfadh go mbeadh s? faoi phribhl?id ? thaobh an dl? de. Is don t? ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus 

d?san/dise amh?in an t-eolas. N? ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an r?omhphost seo. Murar duit an r?omhphost seo t? nochtadh, 

c?ipe?il, d?ileadh n? aon ghn?omh eile a dh?anamh n? aon ghn?omh eile a fh?g?il gan d?anamh ar iontaoibh an r?omhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus 

d'fh?adfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. M? fuair t? an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo tr? earr?id t?igh i dteagmh?il, le do thoil, leis an t? a sheol ? n? le 

postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearra? Frithv?reas. 

 

 
www.dublinsoutdoors.ie 


